
 
 

 

 

 

 

29 November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 2 Quest - Carols by Candlelight Service 
 
As part of Year 2’s Module leading up to Christmas, we would like to invite all our families to 
attend our Carol Service at St Johns Church, Macauley Road, Broadstone on Tuesday 13 
December at 5pm.   
 
During the service, as part of their Module Quest, Year 2 will be performing a recital of the 
well-known poem ‘Twas the Night Before Christmas’ and will be providing the candlelight 
with their hand made Christmas lanterns. As we have not started this module yet, the children 
will not know of this event as yet, however we wanted to give families as much notice as 
possible. 
 
We would really like all the children to attend. We can’t wait to see you all there to help our 
learners celebrate the true spirit of Christmas in our local community and share their Quest 
with you.  
 
During the day of Tuesday 13 December, the children will be heading over to the church to 
rehearse ahead of the evening service.  
 
Please can you complete the below form by 7 December to confirm that you and your child 
will be attending our service and that you give permission for your child to attend the 
rehearsal.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/Q0LVPUmCJF  
 
Please note your child will need to be at the Church by 4.45pm on that day, dressed in their 
school uniform.   
 
If there are any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 

   
Ella Crocker    Hannah Burbidge  
Class Teacher   Class Teacher 
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